
Dr. Middendorf announces North Florida's
favorable merger vote to Dr. Dennis & Dr.

Jenkins

Friday, May 10, 2013

Dear Pastor,
 
Hello from the North Florida District Assembly. The merger vote yesterday was
overwhelmingly positive. 

188 cast
126 necessary
170 yes
90.4% voted in favor of the merger 

Much stronger than anticipated. PTL!
 
Now the real work begins. . . 
 
God has a unique plan
For His unique Church
In our unique State!  :-)
 
Great challenges and opportunities
ahead!

Larry Dennis
District Pastor

"From	
  whom	
  the	
  whole	
  body,	
  joined	
  and	
  held	
  together	
  by	
  every	
  joint	
  with	
  which	
  it	
  is	
  equipped,	
  when
each	
  part	
  is	
  working	
  properly,	
  makes	
  the	
  body	
  grow	
  so	
  that	
  it	
  builds	
  itself	
  up	
  in	
  love."	
  Ephesians	
  4:16	
  	
  
	
  

Effective pastors have vibrant prayer lives.
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